
 

 

Thursday, 

February 28, 

2019 

 
Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                      Ms. R. Zinkewich, Office Administrator       
Mrs. S. Milinovich, co-Principal      Mrs. J. Pagliaro Office assistant                     
Ms. L. ROMANO, Superintendent                                

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming 

Events! Dear Chedoke Community, 





This is the last day for the Chocolate Bar Fundraiser. This 

date has been extended due to the snow days we  have ex-

perienced this season. 
 



Priscilla Mochrie         Suzie Milinovich 

Principal          Co-Principal              

School Council Dates 

2018 / 2019 School Year 

 

 

Wednesday, February 27th, 2019 

Wednesday, April 24th, 2019 

Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 

P.A. DAY 

March 

1st 
 

Upcoming dance 

March 25th 

Terry Fox Run update.  

 

Thanks to all who donated to the Terry Fox Foundation, we raised $1,025.35 this 

year. 


